Strubenvale Primary School

Grade 2 Week 5 18th May - 22nd May

Dear Parents / Guardians

Besides the work that we put on-line, kindly make use of the T V learning channels for our little ones, it's an ideal way for story telling, reading and singing.

Remember though ,that an information overload can have an adverse affect. A lot of activities and exercises have been posted over this period of time. Constantly drill and consolidate what the children have learnt.

Stay safe and stay strong

Yours in education

Grade 2 educators.

